Hayli Thompson
1191 E Wapato Lake Rd

Manson, WA 98831

Manson School District
Lorrie Cochran

Manson, WA 98831 December 12, 2023

Dear Lorrie,

| am writing to formally submit my resignation from my position as Head Softball
Coach at Manson School District.

After careful consideration, | have decided to step down from my coaching role. |
have enjoyed my time working with the softball team and am grateful for the
opportunity and experience | gained during my tenure in the softball program.

| am thankful to the Manson School district for the support, encouragement and
cooperation | received over the last several seasons and am confident that the
softball team will continue to thrive under new leadership.

Go TROJANS!

Thank you,

Hayli Thompson



